

November 22, 2019

NOTICE TO FAMILIES OF SUPERIOR-GREENSTONE DSB STUDENTS

Dear Parent(s) and Guardian(s),

Superior-Greenstone District School Board has been informed that, beginning on Tuesday, November 26, 2019, the Elementary Teachers' Federation of Ontario's (ETFO) employee group will be taking strike action in the form of job sanctions (known as "Work-to-Rule"). This is occurring province-wide and is a legal strike action. It is in response to a labour dispute with the Government of Ontario through the central collective bargaining process.

